# 

### CLOSE READING PASSAGES

**GRADE 2-3** 

Vame:

### September IIth Tribute ember 11th, people all across America

who lost their lives in a tragic even in the year 2001. On that day important buildings in New York Cit

Many brave people helped each other their lives. People light candles, say

s at half-mast to remember

Name:

### **American Solidarity**

In the United States, people come together to help each other. This is called American

Solidarity means standing together and su one another, like when friends help each

school or neighbors help each

Name:

### Name:

### Patriot Day History

In the United States, Patriot Day is a time remember and honor those who lost their lives in the tragic events of September II, 2001. On this day, people across the country come together to show their respect and gratitude to the heroes who bravely I there during that difficult time.

### Patriot Day

atriot Day is a special day in America. It is on September h. On this day, people remember a sad event. Many years

o, on September II, 2001, some bad people attacked perica. They crashed airplanes into big buildings. Many ple were hurt, and many people died. Patriot Day is a day emember those who were hurt and those who helped.

what date is Patriot Day observed in America?





### **CLOSE READING** COMPREHENSIONS

### Ready to Print

Vame:

### September 11th Tribute

very year on September 11th, people all across America pay tribute to those who lost their lives in a tragic event This event happened in the year 2001. On that day pirplanes crashed into important buildings in New York City and Washington D.C. Many brave people helped each other and many others lost their lives. People light candles, sa alf-mast to remember

onor thos Name:

emember What tras September

### Patriot Day History In the United States, Patriot Day is a time

emember and honor those who lost their lives in New York across the country come together to show the each other. This is called American solidarity 3 How do affected helped others during that difficult time.

What is the purpose of Patriot Day in the United States?

2. Which tragic event does Patriot Day commemorate?

3. How do people in the United States show their respect on Patriot Day?

Name:

### Patriot Day

<sup>P</sup>atriot Day is a special day in America. It is on September lth. On this day, people remember a sad event. Many years ago, on September II, 2001, some bad people attacked America. They crashed airplanes into big buildings. Many eople were hurt, and many people died. Patriot Day is a day to remember those who were hurt and those who be

On what date i

#### Name:

### American Solidarity

in the United States, people come together to help espect and gratitude to the heroes who bravel bolidarity means standing together and supporting one another, like when friends help each other school or neighbors help each other after a storm.

What is American solidarity?

How do people in the United States demonstrate solidarity?

Can you give an example of solidarity mentioned in the assage?

## Use these passages

- CENTERS
- SMALL GROUP
- INSTRUCTONS
- BELL RINGERS
- EARLY FINISHERS
- HOMEWORK